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- Crossing with other European Projects –  
 

- Ileana Tache, the project coordinator, was invited by West Pomeranian 
University of Technology Szczecin, Poland, to deliver a cycle of lectures for 
the Erasmus students in the summer semester 2017/2018 (7.05 – 
20.05.2018): History of European Integration and European Economic 
Policies. 
This was an excellent opportunity for presenting the Jean Monnet Centre 
of Excellence of Transilvania University of Brasov in discussions with the 
dean of the Faculty of Economics, professor Bartosz Mickiewicz, the 
Erasmus coordinator professor Agnieszka Brelik and the Head of 
Marketing Department, professor Joanna Hernik.  
The Erasmus students were informed about the Summer School that our 
Jean Monnet Centre of Excellence will organize in the period 25-
30.08.2018. 
 

- Based on the networking realized in ICABE Conference Sofia, September 
2017, with other South Eastern European Universities, Nicolae Marinescu, 
the Erasmus coordinator of the Faculty of Economic Sciences and Business 
Administration and member of the research team of the Jean Monnet 



Centre of Excellence, made an Erasmus Plus Agreement with University of 
Malta. University of Malta was also a partner of Transilvania University of 
Brasov in a Horizon 2020 project application. 
 

- The Call for the Summer School The Eastern Enlargement: Opportunities 
and Chances for the New Member States was posted on the project 
website. Expecting a great number of participants, the Summer School will 
take place in the period 25-30.08.2018 and the students are invited to 
produce essays on the topic of Eastern Enlargement which will be 
published in a volume issued by Transilvania University Publishing House. 
 
Ileana Tache with the Erasmus students in Poland, West Pomeranian 
University of Technology, 8 May 2018. 

 
 

  


